
SINGHI HIGHRISE PRIVATE LIMITED 
2, Maharshi Debendra Road, Kolkata, KOLKATA, West Bengal, India, 700007 

CIN: U70102WB2012PTC188338 

 Email ID: vew1234@gmail.com 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

This is for your information that we have not started the construction of the proposed project 
“LADIA HEIGHTS” situated at  Pre. No.: 14/6, Sovaram Basak Street. P.S.: Posta, P.O.: 
Burrabazaar, Kolkata - 700 007. Ward No.: 22, Borough: IV. 
 
Commencement of work will start only after registration of project with WBRERA and we 
shall submit Commencement Letter to the concerned authority. 
 
 

 

 

For M/s Singhi Highrise Private Limited 
 
 

 

_______________________ 
Narendra Dhannani 
Director 

 


